
American Rescue Plan (HEERF III)-Student Portion-Required Reporting as of 9/30/2021—Report 
posting date 10/7/2021 

Warren Wilson College has acknowledged, signed, and returned to the Department of Education, the 
Certification and Agreement assuring the Department, that Warren Wilson College intends to utilize the 
amount of funds designated under CRRSAA and ARP (a) (1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students. 

Warren Wilson College has received $1,077,636 from the Depart of Education pursuant to the 
institution’s Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the 
CRRSAA and ARP (a) (1) and (a) (4) programs. 

As of our initial report dated 9/30/2021, the college is currently in process with determining and 
implementing the eligibility methodology to render the best utilization for our student population, with 
due diligence towards those with greater need criteria.   Therefore, our funds have not been drawn to 
date. 


